
Representatives, 

 

This is to express my concern over the potential change to the current working law on exemptions.  (HB 3063). 

This is to let you know that I strongly oppose any changes. 

The current law is efficient and working just fine.   Please don't let the latest media frenzy and scare tactics 

change your opinions. 

 

If it is difficult to take into consideration mixed medical opinions (because you both hear pros and cons) please 

consider logic. 

 

Why are you establishing her immunity only on children?  You would not and can not enforce that all people 

who currently live in OR are truly verified as vaccinated.  Children are only small potion of our 

population.  Would you also consider quarantines for anybody visiting OR (like the latest case of measles)?   

 

What is the percentage of population that is indeed immune-depressant and requires special protection?   

How does this number stack up against probability of a healthy child being vaccine injured? 

 

How much money is the education board going to lose if all vaccinated (or those showing exceptions) would 

leave public schools?  Would providing "no germ rooms" (for immuno sensitive children) be cheaper?  

 

Please don't rush; don't make any decisions; Oregon has high vaccination rates with the current law - there is 

absolutely no urgent need to change it now. 

 

Sincerely  

Maria Buczak 

your constituent  

 


